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Hello and welcome to the autumn 2009 Newsletter.  I hope you’ll enjoy catching up with the news and developments of the Society.  
I am keen for you all to contribute to the Newsletter so if you have any items you would like to submit for inclusion in future newsletters please e-mail them to me at Reevefamily4@talktalk.net and I will endeavour to include them.  Thank you.  David Reeve.

Treasure Island
Have you bought a ticket yet?  Have you persuaded all your family, friends and work colleagues to come along?  
As you can imagine Treasure Island has figured largely in the Reeve household over the last couple of months!  Anne has thoroughly enjoyed directing an excellent cast and I have had fun building 3 ½ metre masts, ship wheels and an apple barrel with a means that the audience can see Jim! Oh, and I had a rather large prop list as well.
In September Anne and I hosted a quiz to help with rehearsal costs for Treasure Island.  Everyone had a great time and the evening was hotly contested!  The team of Trevor and Ann Williams, James Cuthill and Peter Wheeler came out eventual winners.  Big thanks must go to Starbucks for allowing us to use the venue free of charge and also supplying us with free coffee.  We raised £150.
Rehearsals have gone well with everyone working hard and having a great time.  There has been a real sense of comradery and this has shown in the actor’s performances.  We have now been joined by our talented musicians and a high level of technical expertise from the production team which we are hoping will result in a really memorable experience.  So if you haven’t persuaded all your family, friends and work colleagues, it is not too late!
Life after Treasure Island!
Yes, I have been told that there is life after Treasure Island and Trevor Williams has agreed to direct the March 2009 Dorchester Drama Production. We will be meeting on Thursday 26 November at the Victoria Hotel 7:30pm to read through a potential play.  So if you want to be involved in an acting or backstage capacity then please come along.  
Christmas Party
I am pleased to announce that we will be having our Christmas Party at the Victoria Hotel on Thursday 3 December 7:30pm.  If you could bring some food to share and if you want to act or read a favourite piece then please do so.  Perhaps we should bring the Colliers Tea party Table just in case!  
2010 Productions
As mentioned above Trevor Williams has volunteered to direct the spring play at the Parish Centre, Culliford Road.  
The committee has also approved Steve Twinn to direct Julius Caesar at the Roman Town House in the summer.   The committee has also received a couple of proposals for the autumn 2010 production and a decision and announcement will follow shortly.

Also watch out for some new social events in the New Year…more details to follow.
See you at Treasure Island 
Black Dog!
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